
  

 

Greenhead CE Primary School Newsletter 

              Newsletter  No. 6  7/6/19 

West Tyne Federation of Schools                                                                   

Headteacher—Mrs Sarah Hutchinson 

BA (Hons) Primary Education 

 Mrs Hancock & Miss Reynolds’s Menu w/c 10/6/19 
   (Please note: this menu may be subject to change) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pasta Bolognaise & 
Peas 
OR Baguettes with 
Filling 

Chicken Curry, 
Couscous & 
Sweetcorn 
OR Jacket Potato with 
Ham or Cheese and 
Coleslaw 
 

Mince Pie, New 
Potatoes & Carrots 
OR Macaroni Cheese 
& Crusty Bread 

Roast Turkey, Yorkshire 
Pudding, Mash & 
Broccoli 
OR Wrap with Chicken 
& Salad 

Chicken Goujons, 
Wedges & Beans 
OR Pasta with Tuna 

Carrot Cake Shortcake Biscuit & 
Milkshake 

Melon Iced Muffin Cake Oaty Biscuit & Fruit 

Juice 

Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                          Stars of the Week  

Reception/Class 1:  Aleeah for working independently to write a letter about her day at the beach 

Class 2:  Elias for using great prediction skills in Science to see if his circuit would work 

Headteacher’s Award:  Ari for showing kindness and consideration towards his peers and the staff team and for 

helping Mrs Roberts at dinner time -well done! 

Virtues and Values:  All the children and parents .  Thankfulness for donating chocolate! 
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Reminder-Sports week June (24th - 28th)  
We are very excited to announce two very exciting sports related initiatives for 
the children during this week!  
On Tuesday 25

th
 June the children in Key Stage 2 will be going to St James’ Park 

to take part in a Commando Joe’s takeover (times to be confirmed) and on 
Thursday 27

th
 June an Olympic Athlete will be visiting us all at Henshaw. (Please 

return sponsor forms next week). 
The children from Greenhead will be spending the day at Henshaw on the 27

th
 

June and will be taking part in sports related activities in the morning and will 
meet Chris Bennett in the afternoon, a Team GB Hammer Thrower! They will 
need to be dressed in their team colours, have sun cream on, a filled water 
bottle and a sun hat. 

Attendance w/c  3/6/19 

   

Reception   100%  

Year 1    94.3% 

Year 2    98.9% 

Year 3   100% 

Year 4    83.3% 

Year 5    66.7% 

Year 6    72.5% 

Overall    89.6% 

 



 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Yours,  

 

Sarah Hutchinson    Executive Headteacher 
 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---------------------- 

 

 

Father’s Day, Friday 14
th

 June 

Child’s name ……………………………………………………………. 

The male relative attending will be (name) ………………………………………………………………. 

Sausage Buttie 

Vegetarian Sausage Buttie  

 

Learning Achievements 
Reception/Class 1: This week we have been exploring the beach, looking at rock pools and different habitats you might 
find near the beach. We have started working on time in Maths.  
Class 2:  This week the children jetted off to New York City!  They have been writing postcards to the children at Henshaw 
telling them all about their visit and landmarks that they visited.  Using Open Office the children created their own 
postcard front cover and the finished results wouldn't look out of place in a tourism shop.  Translation, time and angles 
have been the learning concepts in Maths this week.  In P.E the children have been preparing for the Father's Day cricket 
match next week.  New songs in preparation for the Big Sing have begun. 
 
For more information please look on our website and Facebook page. 
 
 

St James’ Park 
The children in Years 3 and 4 had a fantastic (early!) 
session at St James’ park on Wednesday for their ‘Play on 
the Pitch’ day! Thank you to Mrs Barker and Mrs 
Makepeace for taking the children to have this 
experience. 

Father’s Day 
Fathers or a male relative are invited to join us on Friday, 
14

th
 June from 9.00 – 10.30am for a sausage buttie and a 

game of cricket!  (Don’t worry if you’re not sporty – we 
also need scorers and an umpire!)  Please return the slip 
so we know how many to cater for. 

Reminder- Crackers Soft Play fundraiser- Friday 14
th

 
June, 3.30pm-6pm 
Tickets for this event will be available to buy from the 
school office for £2.50 each. All proceeds from the 
fundraiser will go towards new tables and chairs for both 
classrooms. There will be a raffle and chocolate hamper 
tickets for sale at the event. 

BIG SING, BIG SMILE 
The children in Year 2- Year 6 participated in a Big Sing 
session with Ella from The Sage this week in preparation 
for their performance at The Sage in July. They all 
thoroughly enjoyed it, all joined in and sang beautifully 

Cbeebies! 
The children in Reception had such a lovely time this 
morning participating in sessions with the CBeebies 
production team! They talked about outdoor learning and 
the activities they could do when out on local walks with 
their friends and family. 

Confirmation club 
The children who expressed an interest in being 
confirmed completed their first club this week with Rev 
Carter. They will continue to have clubs until they are 
confirmed on the last day of term in July. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


